
The Seventh Annual Jane S. Roberts K8 

Not So Spooky Story Hour 

 

 

 

 
Dear JSR Parents, 

The Jane S Roberts’ Pre-K Teachers would like to invite you to the seventh annual “NOT SO 

SPOOKY STORY HOUR”.  This event will take place outside, in the Elementary Courtyard on 

Wednesday, October 27th.  Join us for an evening filled with stories, games, songs and treats.  

Doors will open at 6:00P.M. Admission is $5.00 per child.  Game tickets will be .50 cents.  Pizza 

can only be pre-ordered for $1.00 per slice, but chips, sweet treats and drinks will be 

available for purchase at the event. 

The Not So Spooky Story Hour is for Pre-K, Kinder and 1st grade students only.  Siblings are 

welcomed if they purchase a ticket:  however, they must adhere to the same rules as all JSR 

students.  All children must have a ticket to enter and must be accompanied by an adult.  

Parents are free. Please return the form below with your $5.00 cash per child to your child’s 

teacher in a sealed envelope labeled “STORY HOUR”.  If you would like to purchase pizza 

please include that money as well. 

Masks are mandatory and we encourage all children to wear their Halloween Shirts! 

The Seventh Annual “Not So Spooky Story Hour” 

Student’s Name ____________________________________________________ 

Student’s Teacher___________________________________________________ 

Grade _________    Quantity_________ X $5.00 per child = ______________ 

Pre-Order Pizza:     Quantity _________ X $1.00 per slice = ______________ 

                                                     Total Amount Enclosed = ______________ 


